
Staff Report 

 

January 8, 2024 

 

- Prebill Mobile Home bills have been sent out 

 

- Training: Leigh is taking Urban Land in March & Erin, Aden, Jamie, 

Kaitland, & Heather are taking Cost in April. 

 

- 2023 Appeals for Hearing Officer are this month and BOE hearings start in 

February 

 

- We going through Rural land sales and subdivision sales to get ready for 

sales studies.  

 

- We have an opening for a Personal Property Appraiser 
 


